

Volume 21 Number 1 February, 2008

President's Perch: Spring is Almost Here!

Seventy degrees one week, icy and twenty the next... Maryland winter has arrived... granted just in time for spring to hit next week! I always think at this time of year how challenging this must be for birds (God knows it is mighty tough on bird watchers!). Despite the oscillating weather of the past month, January and early February have been a great time for the Harford Bird Club. Dave Ziolkowski's presentation at the January meeting was very well received, and we had what I am guessing was the 2nd highest raffle earnings probably in club history (2nd only to the January meeting one year ago; January must be a good time to raffle things!). The feeder tour went well with 13 attending in addition to Marcia Watson who co-lead the trip from Cecil County and Tom and Nancy Congersky who hosted a stop. A great time for all with a very cooperative Red-shouldered Hawk and a flock of Snow Geese stopping by! From what I understand the Jersey shore trip lead by Dave Ziolkowski and Les Eastman has once again "sold" out, certainly making it one of the most successful new additions to the HBC in the last two years. Things are looking up as we move into the vernal birding season.

Speaking of spring, the March meeting will feature long-time Harford members Jean and Larry Fry as they share stories and photographs from their trip to Australia. The program, aptly titled "Birding Down Under" will be held on the first Friday of March (March 7th), and will be preceded once again by a famous 'Churchville Presbyterian' church dinner! Meal time is 6:15, and please do not forget to mail those dinner reservations to Eileen Nack by Thursday, February 28th if you plan on attending the meal; of course the meeting itself at 7:00pm is free and open to the public.

Spring continues this year as usual with a great host of field trips and meetings (the May meeting will once again be held at Harford Glen and will feature Maryland DNR biologist Dave Brinker). But there is a special event coming at the end of spring... the Maryland Ornithological Society Conference will be held May 30, 31, and June 1 in Harford County centered at the Richlin Ballroom in Edgewood. The conference features renowned speaker Bill Thompson III, editor of Birdwatcher's Digest magazine and a host of local and regional fieldtrips compiled by our VP Dave Webb. Dave has been working overtime on the trip list, and I wouldn't be surprised if a few of you get a call asking you to be a local guide for some of the trip leaders coming to town! Hosting this conference is a great opportunity for the Harford Bird Club and our members, and I hope that we all are able to attend. Speaking of which, members should have received conference registration materials in the mail a couple of weeks ago; please be sure to return them to Janet Shields at the address provided ASAP to reserve your dinner spots at the conference!

Lastly, and sadly, this issue of Wrenderings will feature Becky Gallo's final 'wrendering' of the Harford Birdlife column. Becky is completing a two-year stint as the column author, but of course will still continue to be a member and certainly will be seen at birding events and meetings (not to mention keeping sentinel over Swan Harbor Farms!). Her departure does leave a vacancy however; we are in need of a new Harford Birdlife columnist. Anybody interested in taking over is strongly encouraged to contact me at 410-457-4274 (or email to NikonF5user@aol.com). Those interested need not have a superior command over local birds, but should enjoy hearing about the sightings of others and (of course) enjoy creative writing! Sadly if we are unable to find an author for the Birdlife column, this well-liked feature of our newsletters may have to be dropped, so now is the time to step up and volunteer if you think you would enjoy this opportunity!

And with that... I look forward to seeing all of you at our bird trips and the upcoming March meeting! Best birding wishes to all... Russ Kovach

Inside this issue:

President's Perch	1
Bird Droppings	2
Harford Birdlife	3
Field Trip Reports	5
Upcoming Field Trips	5
36th Rock Run CBC Results	6
March Meeting Announcement	8

Plan Ahead!

- March Dinner Meeting:
- Fri, Mar 7, 2008, 6:15pm
- May General Meeting: Fri, May 2, 2008, 7:00pm at Harford Glen!
- May Count: Saturday, May 10, 2008
- MOS Conference, May 30, 31, and June 1; Edgewood, Maryland
- Summer Social: Friday, July 18, 2008, 6:30pm
- November Dinner Meeting: Fri, Nov 3, 2008, 6:15pm
- Rock Run Christmas Bird Count: Sunday, Dec 28, 2008
- January General Meeting: Fri, Jan 9, 2009

Harford Bird Club

Executive Board

President

Russell Kovach 410-457-4274

Vice President

Dave Webb 410-939-3537

Recording Secretary

Susan Hood 410-877-0574

Corresponding Secretary

Marty Crouse-Farley 410-557-6786

Treasurer

Marjie Heagy 410-557-9485

Past President

Jean Wheeler 410-879-7424

Field Trip Chairperson

Colleen Webster 410-942-0867

Dinner Reservations

Eileen Nack 410-272-7017

Public Relations

<u>Vacant</u>; to apply call: 410-457-4274

Education Chairperson

Madeline Lovera 410-879-6098

Conservation Chair

Deborah Bowers 410-692-9741

State Board Members

Tom Congersky 410-658-4137 Randy Robertson 410-273-9029

Webmaster

Les Eastman 410-734-6969

Wrenderings Editor

<u>Vacant</u>; to apply call: 410-457-4274

Bird Droppings



Are you a Bird Brain?

I am sure we have all had dreams about birding (or about the hoards of birds that empty our feeders, and wallets, in our backyard!). But... do birds dream?

Answer elsewhere in this issue.

Club News?

Have news the club should know about? Births, deaths, marriages, or any other notable events that belong in the newsletter? Please contact Corresponding Secretary Marty Crouse-Farley at 410-557-6786 or email to mhcf@msn.com.

It's Conference Time!

As most of you know, the Harford Bird Club is hosting the annual Maryland Ornithological Society conference this year! The conference will be centered at the Richlin Ballroom in Edgewood on May 30, 31, and June 1. Registration packets should already have been received. If you did not get a flier in the mail, please contact Janet Shields by email at janetbill@prodigy.net to get your pamphlet and register.

An Introduction to Avian Biology



Harford Bird Club members Mark Johnson and Dave Ziolkowski are once again offering their "Introduction to Avian Biology" class through the Eden Mill Nature Center. The class is geared towards adults, but motivated young adults may also wish to consider applying. The class includes classroom instruction on

Tuesdays and weekend field experiences (dates listed below). Contact Eden Mill Park at 410-836-3050 or visit www.edenmill.org to register.

April 15, 22, 29, May 6 – Classroom (Tues) April 19, 26, May 4 – Field sessions (Sat; Sun)

Last Call!

As reported last issue, this Wrenderings contains Becky Gallo's final Harford Birdlife column. Sadly nobody has stepped up to take over and we may be at risk of losing this long-time feature of our newsletters. Anyone interested in authoring the HBL column should contact Russ at 410-457-4274 or NikonF5user@aol.com for additional information. The club is also still in need of both a newsletter editor and Public Relations committee chairperson. Both offer fantastic opportunities to be involved with the Harford Bird Club's executive board, a whole new level of birding excitement!

Welcome!

A warm Harford Bird Club welcome goes out to the following new members. Thank you for joining... we look forward to seeing you out there on our birding trips and at our meetings!

Jacob Norton
Darien Siddall
Gary Smith

Harford Birdlife

by: Becky Gallo

Happy New Year! This is my last article for the Bird Club. Thank you all who have contributed while I have been writing the last 2 years. Please send your sightings to Russ Kovach <u>nikon-f5user@aol.com</u> until further notice. Bird of the Month: SM spotted a Cave Swallow while eating at McGregor's Restaurant in Havre de Grace on Nov 15th. He watched the Swallow fly towards the lighthouse but didn't spot it again.



Geese, Ducks, Gamebird, Heron

Three Cackling Geese are still at Turney's Pond (DK). RR saw a Northern Shoveler at Bynum Pond on Nov 11th. At Lakeside DL kept an eye on the comings and goings of the Ring-necked Ducks. There was I on Nov 11th, 4 on Nov 24th and I on Dec 9th. RC saw a flock of 14 Wild Turkey's at Edgewood Arsenal for almost three weeks in Nov. While MDDW were hiking at Broad Creek Boy Scout Camp they came across a flock of 25 Wild Turkeys. LD saw a Great Blue Heron fly into his small pond in Bright Oaks on Nov 4th and then walked to the stream at the back of his property.

Hawks, Owls, Kingfisher

LE saw 38 Bald Eagles at the Conowingo Dam on Nov 9th. Other places Bald Eagles were seen include Havre de Grace (LE, MoH), Rocks State Park (DB), Turney's Pond (DK) and Lakeside (DL). On Nov 12th RC saw a Northern Harrier flying over the fields of Creswell. CW saw a Cooper's Hawk in Havre de Grace on Nov 28th. RC saw one in Bel Air on Dec 6th. MoH spotted an American Kestrel at Swan Harbor on Nov 2nd. A Merlin was seen hunting the fields of Edgewood Arsenal on Nov 7th and Nov 14th (RC). A Barred Owl was calling in DB's backyard on Nov 29th. MW found a Northern Saw-Whet Owl dead on the side of Paradise Road on Nov 5th. DW saw 2 Belted Kingfishers while on the Joe K Trail in Havre de Grace on Dec 30th.

Woodpeckers

A Red-Headed Woodpecker was spotted by DK in his pasture on Dec 6th. RC saw 2 Red-bellied Woodpeckers, I Yellow-bellied Sapsucker, 2 Downy Woodpeckers and I Hairy Woodpecker in Bel Air on Dec 6th. At Susquehanna State Park on Nov 12th LE counted 5 Yellow-bellied Sapsuckers. SBH watched 2 Pileated Woodpeckers in their backyard of Fallston on Dec 5th. DW saw 2 while hiking on the Joe K Trail in Havre de Grace.

Titmice, Nuthatch, Wren

JS saw a Black-capped Chickadee while birding in Perryman on Dec 1st. Red-breasted Nuthatches were spotted all over the county. LD was the first to document them at his feeder on Nov 2nd in Bright Oaks, Bel Air. Then LE watched 2 at his feeder in Havre de Grace on Nov 9th. RC saw 3 at his feeder in Creswell on Nov 10th. On Nov 11 DL saw a couple on his feeder in Abingdon and MoH saw 1 in Havre de Grace. RC then saw 2 on his feeder in Bel Air on Dec 6th. PP watched one on his feeder in Joppatowne on Dec 30th and DW had one eating at his feeder the same day. DK reported seeing them throughout December. MoH saw 1 Carolina Wren in Havre de Grace on Nov 8th.



INTERESTING FACT: The wide-spread use of the pesticide DDT is well known to have caused declines in many birds of prey and wading birds, perhaps most famously the Peregrine Falcon. The Peregrine has made great strides however following the banning of DDT and reintroduction efforts. Amazingly, the place where one can be most assured of seeing a Peregrine Falcon: according to the NY State Department of Environmental Conservation has predicted New York City has the largest concentration of Peregrine Falcons anywhere on the planet! In fact, at least one pair nests on every Hudson River bridge from Albany to the ocean!

Harford Birdlife (continued from page 3)

Kinglet, Thrush, Pipit, Warbler

At Susquehanna State Park LE spotted a Ruby-crowned Kinglet on Nov 12th. PP counted 2 while birding in Joppatowne on Dec 30th. On Nov 22nd CW counted 7 Eastern Bluebirds on a wire at Susquehanna State Park. SBH put mealworms out for the local Fallston Eastern Bluebirds on Dec 7th and got to watch 6 enjoy their treat. While at work on Nov 14th SM watched 100 American Pipits land in a grassy field. RC saw 2 in Edgewood playing in a puddle along side the road. A Palm Warbler was reported by DL at Lakeside on Nov 4th.

Sparrows

Two Eastern Towhees, 2 Chipping Sparrows and many White-throated Sparrows were spotted by RC in Bel Air on Dec 6th. DW saw a Chipping Sparrow while birding in Glenville on Dec 28th. DL reported from Lakeside 5 Field Sparrows on Nov 24th, 2 Savannah Sparrows on Nov 4th, 14 Song Sparrows on Nov 24th, 2 Swamp Sparrows on Nov 11th, Nov 24th, and Dec 9th and 2 White-throated Sparrows on Nov 24th. MoH saw in Havre de Grace White-throated Sparrows on Nov 11th, Nov 14th, and Nov 15th, Dec 16th. DK had a lot of White-crowned Sparrows at his feeder on Nov 22nd.

Finches

This was the winter for finches! Purple Finches were reported by LD on Nov 2nd (Bel Air), LE on Nov 14th (Havre de Grace), DK on Nov 22nd (his feeder), ARK on Nov 24th (at feeder) and DW on Dec 30th (Webster). House finches were reported by MoH on Nov 8th, Dec 15th (Havre de Grace) and ARK on Nov 24th (at feeder). DL was the only one to report seeing a Common Redpoll (Abingdon Dec 22). Pine Siskens invaded our county on Nov 2nd and the last to be reported was on Nov 24th. The reports came in as follows – LD on Nov 2nd (Bel Air), LE on Nov 4th, Nov 8th, Nov 9th, Nov 11th (Havre de Grace), DL on Nov 5th, Nov 21st, (Abingdon), RC on Nov 10th (Creswell), MoH on Nov 10th, Nov 11th, Nov 14th, Nov 15th (Havre de Grace), DK on Nov 22nd (his feeder), ARK on Nov 24th (at feeder). American Goldfinches heard about the feeders and didn't want to be left out so their reports are as follows – DL on Nov 5th (Abingdon), LE on Nov 8th, Nov 9th, Nov 11th (Havre de Grace) and MoH on Nov 8th, Nov 10th, Nov 11th, Nov 14th, Nov 15th (Havre de Grace).

Contributors

DB – Debbie Bowers, RC – Rick Cheicante, LD – Lynn Davis, LE – Les Eastman, DK – Dennis Kirkwood, ARK – Annie & Russ Kovach, DL – Dave Larkin, MoH – Monroe Harden, SBH – Susan & Bob Hood, SM – Sean McCandless, PP – Phil Powers, RR – Randy Robertson, DW – Dave Webb, MDDW – Marsha, Dave, Danny Webb, MW – Marsha Webb, CW – Colleen Webster

I want to thank everyone who contributed. The next article will have sightings from January 1 thru February 29, 2008. Please send your sightings to Russ Kovach nikonf5user@aol.com. Please send the reports to him as you see them.

Thanks and Happy Birding!

Bird Brain Answer: Research at the University of Chicago shows that in fact, birds do dream! As reported to the BBC in October of 2000, Zebra Finches while sleeping have similar brain activity as when they are singing. The birds are dreaming of their songs as they sleep! Amazingly, when the finches wake up they are actually better at their songs, suggesting that they 'rehearse' songs in their dreams and use the improvements when they wake up!

a Poetic Submission by member John Low:

Certhia americana

A thorough bird, the brown creeper
clings to a locust tree,
tracing a spiral ever upward.

Neck extended, its curved beak probing,
extraction of insect or spider
scarcely an interruption,
the bird and ascent are one intention,
plain, brown, assiduous.

Loch Raven Reservoir: December 15th, 2007 by Don Soubie

Five birders traveled to Loch Raven Reservoir on chilly, damp and cloudy December morning. The water in the reservoir is very low but good numbers of waterfowl were present. Ring-necked Duck, Pintail, Bufflehead and Hooded Merganser highlighted the waterfowl sightings. Other birds seen during the morning trip included Bald Eagle, Yellow-bellied Sapsucker, Red-Breasted Nuthatch and Cedar Waxwing. At total of 41 species were observed.

Conowingo Gull Watch: January 20th, 2008 by Dave Webb

On a bitterly cold and windy January morning, 4 fearless birders met at Conowingo Dam for a gull watch. In recent years, Conowingo has lost some of its luster as a gull watcher's paradise. However, this morning was a throwback to the dam's glory days, as a strong flow through 8 or so flood gates attracted thousands of gulls to the "Great Fish Cuisinart of the Susquehanna". Despite the abundance of gulls, we were unable to find anything but Ring-bills, Herrings and Great Black-backs -- a distant Bonaparte's Gull was only spotted by one observer. The highlight of the trip was not just one, but two(!) Peregrine Falcons seen throughout the morning perched atop the electrical supports, hunting Rock Pigeons, and on one occasion being harassed by a brazen flock of four American Crows. Other noteworthy birds were Common and Hooded Mergansers, American Black Duck, and plenty of Bald Eagles. As the wind intensified making it more difficult for us to keep warm, the trip was adjourned not even three hours old and with only 19 species recorded.

Club Field Tri

Field trip schedule compiled by Colleen Webster

Sunday, February 24

Loch Raven. Join veteran leaders Dave Larkin and Lynn Davis Harford Glen. Experience the Glen at its peak as leader Carol to explore one of Baltimore's most scenic waterscapes. Just six Flora guides you through the marshes, fields, and forests of this miles north of downtown Towson, this water reservoir and its surrounding forest is a magnet for pine-loving songbirds and waterfowl. Ring-necked Duck, Red-breasted Nuthatch and Fox Sparrow are likely to be seen. Meet at 8:00 AM at the MD 152 and MD 147 park-n-ride. Contact Dave at 410-569-8319 for more details.

Wednesdays, March 12 and 19

Oodles of Timberdoodles. When these odd birds fly, we want to be there to see this bizarre spectacle—so come to one or both of these Timberdoodle watches. Meet at the Aberdeen Wal-Mart at 6:30 pm. Leaders Colleen Webster and Susan and Bob Hood will take you to the site.

Saturday, March 15

Harford Waterfowl Tour. Randy Robertson and Jean Wheeler lead the search for our spring visitors, those web-footed, heavybodied birds. The Susquehanna Flats offer good looks at many migrating ducks and their near cousins. Meet at Tydings Marina at 8:00 am. Contact Jean at (410) 879-7424 for more information.

Saturday, March 29

Swan Harbor Farms. This small but significant park on the Oakington Peninsula offers 469 acres of bay side rolling farmland, undeveloped woodland, and brushy meadows. Possibility for Bald Eagle, Wilson's Snipe, a good mix of ducks, and wintering sparrows. Join caretaker John Gallo and Tom Gibson at the park headquarters at the end of the entrance road at 8:00 AM. Call John at (410) 459-0548 for more information.

Saturday, April 5

perennial club favorite. Always a productive location, an impressive species list including shorebirds, warblers, and other songbirds is certain. Meet at the parking lot just north of the dormitories at 7:30 AM. Call Carol at (410) 638-8220 for more information.

Sunday, April 13

Perryman. Explore this locally popular birding destination well known for it's large fields and bayside access. The timing of this trip presents a great opportunity to find Wilson's Snipe, Horned Lark, American Pipit, Savannah Sparrow and a good mix of puddle ducks. Meet Dave Z at the Aberdeen Wal-Mart parking lot, southeast corner at 7:00 am. Call him at (443)299-8453 for more information

Friday, April 18



Owl Prowl. Debbie Bowers knows where the owls are! Join her this night just before the full moon to call in a few of the silent hunters from the small screech to the large Great Horned. Meet at 7:45 in the Rock State Office parking lot. Trip limited to the first eight to

call in and request a spot. Call Debbie to make your reservation at (410) 692-9741.

Continued on page 7...

Have a story, drawing, or poem (or anything else) you would like to submit to Wrenderings? Send submissions to Russ at NikonF5user@aol.com

' 36th Annual Rock Run Christmas Bird Count



The Rock Run Christmas Bird Count was held on Saturday December 29, 2007 and 43 birders took to the field in search of all things feathered. Very early owling was affected by rain and fog. But the rain stopped early enough for some hardy birders to successfully locate all 4 Owl species. Yes, N. Saw-whet was found! The weather improved remarkably with morning fog and clouds giving way to a clear and mild afternoon. The winds that were predicted never developed. Peter Jay donated the use of his boat again, and our crew was on the River. Purple

Finches were seen in good numbers but once again many common species were hard to find. We had a Golden Eagle, Peregrine, Merlin, Wild Turkey, Baltimore Oriole and a Wilson's Snipe. We ended the day with an unbelievable 104 species.

Nine groups went owling. Six groups were successful. We found our three usual suspects and 2 Saw-whet. We had 18 Eastern Screech-owl. Woodpeckers, all except the Red-headed, seemed to be everywhere. We had a reported 72 Yellow-bellied Sapsucker, 59 Hairy and 213 N. Flicker. In this northern finch irruption year, 71 Purple Finch were counted by 7 of 15 groups and 172 White-breasted Nuthatch were tallied.

- 1. **Oakwood**: Marcia Watson, Monroe Harden & Ruth Bergstrom (**47** species). A Golden Eagle, the first in many years and a Merlin were great finds for this team.
- 2. **Rowlandville**: Les Eastman & Wyatt Wallace (**5 I** Species) This veteran team exceeded their species count for last year. Good birds included Eastern Screech-owl (**6**) and Lesser Scaup.
- 3. **Colora:** Tom Congersky, Randy Robertson, Cynthia & Rupert Rosetti (**42** species) Another team which exceeded last year's count. They found Tundra Swan, Pied-billed Grebe, Double-crested Cormorant.
- 4. **Bainbridge:** Matt & Kim Hafner (**67** species). Returning to Harford Co. for the count, this couple was tied for third highest count of the day. They found a Baltimore Oriole, the first in many years & the only Chipping Sparrow (5) for the count.
- 5. **Perrypoint:** Russ & Annie Kovach (**67** species) Our President and his bride had the only Snow Geese & Pine Siskin on the count and they were one of two groups spotting Peregrine.
- 6. **Swan Creek**: John Gallo & George Yorkston (**64** species) This dynamic duo bested last year's tally by 12 species. They had the sole Pine Warbler & were one of only 3 groups finding Killdeer. With 337 they had the most Robins in the count.
- 7. **Havre de Grace:** Rick Cheicante, Dave Larkin & Peter Lev (**69** species) This experienced team had the 2nd highest count of the day & found the only Green-winged Teal, N. Pintail & Gadwall. They found the mother load of Savannah Sparrow (**69**) and they were 1 of 2 teams to spot Lesser Black-backed Gull. **Aldino:** Phil Powers, John Taylor, Elaine Beery & Terry Haley (**47** species). This hardworking team found 6 species of raptors and 6 species of woodpeckers. They counted 27 E. Bluebird.
- **9. Susquehanna:** Mark Johnson & Suzanne Procell (**56** species). These veterans found Tundra Swan, Brown Creeper & both Kinglets. Purple Finch was seen at Marian Argentino's feeder in the sector.
- **10 Rolling Green:** Dave Webb & Jean Wheeler (**54** species). This veteran pair found I of the N. Saw-whet Owls and a plethora of E. Bluebird (57), American Pipit (11) & Purple Finch (36). Ann Helton conducted her annual feeder watch in this sector.
- IIa. Deer Creek: Colleen Webster, Lynn Feryus, Tom Leckey & David Farner (43 species). Some good finds include Sharp-shinned Hawk, Red-shouldered Hawk. They were I of only 4 groups spotting Gray Catbird.
- II b. Darlington Jay Killian, Paul Zelenka, & Andrew Becker (44 species) Welcome to a new team of observers who found the only Eastern Phoebe (2) on the count.

Continued on page 7...

- I Ic. Conowingo Dam: Gene Scarpula (36species). Once again we had Maryland's premier Gull expert at the dam. If we could only get the large variety of gulls back too! He spotted 4 gull species, Double-crested Cormorant, & Black Vulture (312).
- **12. Dublin:** Dave Ziolkowski, Beth Olson, Nacole Wilson. (**72** species) Covering new territory for them, this team turned in the highest count for the day. They had N. Saw-whet Owl, Canvasback & 7 species of birds of prey including N. Harrier.
- **13. River Flats:** Dennis & Kristin Kirkwood, Sarah & Peter Jay, Grace Hiter, Volney Ford (**56** species) Peter Jay's boat was in the water again this year. This seasoned team found most of the expected waterfowl plus the only Black-crowned night Heron of the count. Their bonus bird was Wilson's Snipe!

The 36th Rock Run CBC was a great success but once again it was hard to find species like Harrier, Killdeer and Meadowlark This year will be remembered for the Golden Eagle and high counts of Black Vulture, Eagle, Coopers Hawk, Red-shouldered Hawk, Sapsuckers, Hairy Woodpeckers, Flickers, Purple Finch and White-breasted Nuthatch. Thanks to all who participated. We had lots of new faces on the count and all the sectors were well covered. Once again we ended the count at Lorna Wortman's for hot stew and a scrumptious selection of homemade breads. Thank you **Lorna** and **Adele** for hosting the "tally rally".Next year's **CBC will be on <u>Sunday December 28, 2008</u>. Mark your calendars!**

Upcoming Harford Bird Club Field Trips (continued from page 5)

Saturday, April 26

Susquehanna State Park. Enjoy the early spring wildflowers and migrant songbirds that have made this State Park so popular with local naturalists. The bird list will likely include Blue-headed Vireo, Yellow-throated Warbler, and Louisiana Waterthrush while flower enthusiasts can expect to see blooming Trout Lily, Purple Trillium, and Jack-in-the-Pulpit. Les Eastman will keep you looking up to find those migrants while Colleen Webster will be battling to keep your vision down on those flowers. Meet up with them at 7:00 am at the mouth of Deer Creek as it enters the river. Call Les at (410) 734-6969 for more information.



Sunday, April 27

Winters Run Road. A quiet three mile stroll along this primary Harford County waterway boasts a low-traffic tree-lined pathway with some farmland and meadow habitat attracting a variety of birds with the promise of heron, kingfisher, and an abundance of passerines during the spring. Join

leaders Dave Larkin and Lynn Davis at 7 am at the route 24 and 95 Park and Ride. Call Lynn at (410) 569-0504 for more information.

	The Harford Bird Club November Dinner Reservation Form
	nail the bottom portion of this page to Eileen Nack, 8 Cresmont Drive, Aberded dnesday, February 27, 2008 if you plan on attending.
	Number of adults (at \$12.00 each) Number of children 12 and under (at \$5.00 each)
Please make ch	ecks payable to Harford County MOS.
Print your name	e(s) above as you would like it to appear on your name tag!
Include addr	ess and phone number if you would like transportation to the meeting
ΓEL:	Address:



Harford Bird Club March Dinner Meeting



Jean and Larry Fry

Present:

Birding Down Under

Pictures and Stories from our Recent Australian Adventure

Friday, March 7th, 2008

Dinner Time: 6:15pm Meeting Time: 7:00 PM

Fee for Dinner Guests Only... See form on page 7 for dinner reservation information.

Location: Churchville Presbyterian Church
2844 Churchville Road
Churchville, MD 21028



If unable to deliver, please return to:
Martha Crouse-Farley
3500 Advocate Hill Drive
Jarrettsville, MD 21084

Mail To:

